Chevron

Miriam Lopez Office of Global Diversity
Corporate Diversity 6001 Bollinger Canyon Road

- Consultant H3501/D4
San Ramon, CA 94583
Tel 925 842-3107

Fax 925 842-3215
mlop@chevron.com

July 21, 2008

Mr. Gary Karp

LIFE ON WHEELS

128 Golden Hinde Blvd.
San Ratael, CA 94903

Dear Gary,

On behalf of the Chevron Office of Global Diversity and our ENABLED Employee Network, I
would like to thank you for speaking at and facilitating our group discussions at the Diversity &
Inclusion Festival on July 1%

Many of the attendees expressed appreciation for your honest and heartfelt insights into the
challenges of people with disabilities. Others told us that they gained deeper understanding into
their own stereotypes and predispositions in the discussion that you facilitated.

I was particularly pleased that you brought openness to a topic that many people are not familiar
with nor comfortable discussing especially in a large group setting. Everyone very much
appreciated the practical tips on disability etiquette so we have provided them all with a copy of
your presentation.

Thank you again for sharing not only valuable information about people with disabilities but for
sharing yourself as well. It was a privilege to have you at our event.

Sincerely,

’\(‘(\ W/\LM\/ &@ =
Miriam Lopez, MBA Q‘b
Diversity Consultant

Office of Global Diversity
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